
FOR PLANNING PURPOSES: June 22, 2023     
CONTACT: pressoffice@cityhall.nyc.gov, (212) 788-2958
       
NEW YORK CITY OFFICE OF PUBLIC SAFETY TO HOLD BRIEFING ON PUBLIC SAFETY IN NEW YORK CITY  
         
NEW YORK - Tomorrow, New York City Office of Public Safety Chief of Operations Justin S. Meyers will be joined by Fire Department of the City of New York (FDNY) Chief Fire Marshal Daniel Flynn, New York City Department of Transportation (DOT) Commissioner Ydanis Rodriguez, New York City Police Department (NYPD) Chief of Detectives James Essig, and New York City Business Integrity Commission (BIC) Commissioner Elizabeth Crotty to take New Yorkers’ questions and update them on the Adams administration’s ongoing public safety efforts in New York City.
 
During the briefing, FDNY Chief Fire Marshal Flynn will announce a new initiative to further prevent fires at bike shops and bike repair shops caused by lithium-ion batteries, DOT Commissioner Rodriguez will highlight a new cycling safety and education campaign for summer, NYPD Chief of Detectives Essig will highlight the investigative work of the Crimes Against Persons Unit, and BIC Commissioner Crotty will provide an overview of the Commission’s efforts to protect public safety.
 
Members of the public can submit questions in advance online.     
 
WHO:       
Chief of Operations for the Office of Public Safety Justin S. Meyers
FDNY Chief Fire Marshal Daniel Flynn
DOT Commissioner Ydanis Rodriguez
NYPD Chief of Detectives James Essig
BIC Commissioner Elizabeth Crotty
 
WHEN:               
Friday, June 23, 2023      
12:00 PM   
   
WHERE: 
City Hall - Blue Room* 
New York, NY 10007 
 
*This event is open press, however, due to space limitations, TV cameras are not permitted in the Blue Room. This event will be streamed live and available on Encompass Port CTY-3653. 
 
Media can also join this briefing virtually. Credentialed media must preregister for this event through WebEx. 
 
Register and join by clicking here.
 
Event password: kxGY2WmsR96
 
Members of the public can view the briefing on the New York City Mayor’s Office’s YouTube, Facebook, or Twitter pages. 
 

